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What so you as children feel Coundon Primary are the bes at?  

 Teamwork 
 Being polite 
 Working hard 
 Looking after school property 
 Helping others 
 Being kind and respectful 
 Never giving up – perseverance 
 Teamwork 
 Keeping people safe 
 Being good listeners 
 Music – singing because we do it a lot 
 Being a creative school 

 

We have been considering Behaviour,  what do as pupils consider our strengths to be 
regards  behaviour? 

 Good manners 
 Looking after our school 
 Positive attitude to our work 
 Good sportsmanship 
 Helping people 
 Positive friendships 
 Rewards 
 Headteacher Awards 
 House points, motivational – just for positive behaviour 
 Hot chocolate Friday 
 Secret student / privilege cards 
 Names in a jar for positive things (caught being good) 
 Parents/home knowing how many dojos we have 
 Reward day for every half term for people who stay in gold 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

As part of our review what do you feel we need to improve on regards Behaviour: Areas for 
development? 

 Listening to others (5RM) 
 Ensuring paper towels are put in bin properly 
 Ensuring cloakroom areas are tidy 
 Moving quietly around school 
 Silliness in toilets 
 Playing safer games on the playground 
 Use of fidget toys when needed 
 Time for reflection 
 Introduce ‘Random Acts of Kindness’ 
 Positive posters around school promoting good behaviours 

 

World Book Day will be coming up soon do you have any ideas on how we can promote and 
celebrate this day?  

 Wear an outfit, bring matching book and read parts of it 
 Sharing variety of books 
 Year group celebrate their author. Dress up as a character from class text  
 Donate books 
 Dress up as character for £1 (to be donated to a library) 
 Bring in story from home to share with class 
 Different teachers share stories with different classes 
 Make bookmarks 
 Book Raffle 
 Theatre Group performances to each Key Stage 
 Pupils make their own books 
 Poster competition promoting favourite books 
 Competition - Which class reads most books in a week 
 Book Swap / Book Fayre 
 Book quiz 
 Guess the character (Teachers dress up and children fill in a ‘Guess Who?’ sheet by 

the end of the day identifying who’s who) 
 Design our own book board game 
 Assembly introducing new authors – These could be the children who have written 

their own books 
 Create author display 
 Arts, crafts and colouring 


